
Are you looking for a nurturing and vibrant environment 

where your child can thrive? At Swineshead St. Mary’s, 

we believe every child deserves the best start in life. Let 

us be part of your child’s educational journey. Come and 

visit us to meet our staff, explore our facilities and learn 

more about what makes our school special. 

Open Events: 

Wednesday 5th November 9:15am-10:00am 

Monday 10th November 9:15am-10:00am 

Thursday 27th November 1:30pm-2:15pm 

For more information on the school, visit: 

www.swineshead.lincs.sch.uk 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 


